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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes the efforts of WIPO to support Indigenous
Peoples in taking part in its processes, including through training programmes
and support from its voluntary fund for Indigenous Peoples. It urges WIPO and its
member States to ensure the full and effective participation of Indigenous Peoples
in meetings, including the Diplomatic Conference in 2024 and its related
preparatory meetings, on one or more international legal instruments relating to
traditional knowledge, traditional cultural expression, genetic resources and
folklore.
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